ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

P.O. Box: 52232, DUBAI - U.A.E.

Tel.: +(971) 4 3370252 Fax: +(971) 4 3368119 E-mail: maryscol@emirates.net.ae

website: www.stmarvsdubai.com



موقع ويب:

بريد الكتروني : maryscol@emirates.net.ae موقع ويب : www.stmarysdubai.com

هاتف: ۲۰۲۰،۲۰۲ ؛ ۹۷۱+ فاكس: ۳۳٦٨١١٩ ؛ ۹۷۱

OUR REF:

TRN: 100259955100003

DATE: Wednesday 13th June 2018

TO: Parents of students from Year One to Year Ten and Year Twelve - EID BREAK AND OTHER

UPDATES

Dear Parents,

Greetings from St. Mary's. It has indeed been a fully packed year that has brought us to a soon approaching end of year 2017 - 2018. Since this is a busy time for families with preparations for the festive season and travel plans we would like to remind you of some important information that you will need for the coming week.

EID AL FITR BREAK: The school will be closed for the Eid break from Thursday, 14th June. If Eid is declared on Friday, 15th June then we will return to school on Monday, 18th June. However, if Eid is declared on Saturday, 16th June then we will return to school on Tuesday, 19th June. Please follow up with the news on this front. We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all Eid Mubarak and may the peace, love and blessings of God be with all of your families on this special occasion. We also wish you and your children a wonderful Eid break and we hope that you will get to spend some fulfilling family time together.

ATTENDANCE AT SCHOOL AFTER THE EID BREAK: After the Eid break we will resume normal working hours from 7:10 until 1:30pm and on Thursdays from 7:10 until 12:20pm. This will be until the 27th of June 2018. It has been a rather disappointing experience to find that many children have been staying at home for the past two days. Please be aware that the next year's portions and important concepts are being taught and will not be repeated. We would appreciate that if you as parents could stress on the importance of your children maintaining an outstanding attendance record and attending school regularly. We are counting on your support to this end.

PARENT-SCHOOL CONTRACT: All parents are reminded to check the school website for an important update on the KHDA Parent-School Contract. We believe that you have already received an email directly from KHDA.







Yours sincerely,

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph (Principal)

P.O. BOX 52232 DUBAL - B.A.